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	Background
	The Economic Stimulus Act of 2008 provides for special rebate payments to be made to those who file an income tax return by April 15th regardless of whether or not the individual has an actual income tax liability.  These rebates will be made starting May 2, 2008.  
The Act also states: Any credit or refund allowed or made to any individual by reason of ... this section shall not be taken into account as income and shall not be taken into account as resources for the month of receipt and the following 2 months, for purposes of determining the eligibility of such individual or any other individual for benefits or assistance, or the amount or extent of benefits or assistance, under any Federal program or under any State or local program financed in whole or in part with Federal funds. 

The Connecticut General Assembly passed legislation to treat the economic stimulus rebates similarly for state funded assistance programs.
Only people who file income tax returns and have at least $3,000 in income will be receiving rebates, which means that individuals who have not filed in years due to their low income, or receipt of Social Security, Veterans, or Railroad Retirement Benefits will need to file tax returns this year to get the rebate.  (SSI and our public assistance payments are not taxable income and will therefore not qualify someone for the rebate, while the above types of unearned income will.)

	Impact on Eligibility for DSS Programs
	The rebates are excluded as income, and are excluded as an asset for the month of receipt and the two following months. 
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